

STANDARDS CONSIDERATION SUB-COMMITTEE

MINUTES OF THE STANDARDS CONSIDERATION SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 7 SEPTEMBER 2010 AT COMMITTEE ROOM III, COUNTY HALL, BYTHESEA ROAD, TROWBRIDGE.

Present:

Cllr Nigel Carter, Mr Gerry Robson OBE and Mr John Scragg

Also Present:

lan Gibbons, Monitoring Officer and Marie Lindsay, Investigating Officer Mr Andrews, attended as a member of the public

Mr Gerry Robson OBE in the Chair

1. <u>Declarations of Interest</u>

None.

2. Exclusion of the Press and Public

Members of the Sub Committee considered whether to exclude the public from the meeting for the business specified in item number 4. After consulting the Monitoring Officer for legal advice and noting that the subject member had no objection to the matter being considered in public the Sub-Committee decided it would be in the public interest for the meeting to remain open to the public.

3. Consideration of an Investigators Report - Complaint Regarding the alleged conduct of Councillor Stephen Andrews of Westbury Town Council

The Sub-Committee considered the Investigating Officer's report and its findings. The Investigating Officer responded to questions from members of the Sub-Committee by way of clarification of the content of her report.

After careful consideration the Sub-Committee.



Resolved:

To determine the matter in accordance with the attached Decision Notice.

(Duration of meeting: 2.55 - 3.33 pm)

The Officer who has produced these minutes is Pam Denton, of Democratic Services, direct line 01225 718379, e-mail anna.thurman@wiltshire.gov.uk

Press enquiries to Communications, direct line (01225) 713114/713115

7 9/0/800 22/9/2010.